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Apply for Holt County funds
(KLZA)--Applications are being accepted now for the Holt County, Missouri, Toy
and Benevolent Fund.

Members of the fund encourage anyone who might need a little extra help during
the holidays to apply. Applications are available at schools, area Head Starts and
various places of employment throughout the county. You may also contact Steph
Miller-McCann at 660-572-0002 or stop by Miller Realty in Mound City.

Holt County families can receive toys, food vouchers, gift cards and more.

Applications are due back by Wednesday, November, 15. Volunteers will deliver
holiday bundles on Sunday, December 3 from 1:30 - 3:30 p.m.

Anyone wishing to donate to the fund can contact Steph Miller-McCann.

The goal has been set to raise $12 thousand. Monetary donations to provide gift
cards and food vouchers are needed this year.
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